Tel: 01792 863275 FAX: 01792 863691
E-Mail: alltwenprimary@npt.school
Web Site: alltwen-primaryschool.j2bloggy.com.
@Alltwen

Ysgol Gynradd **Alltwen** Primary School



Contact us on:
Alltwen Primary School
Alltwen Hill
Pontardawe
SA8 3AB

27.05.2022

Our UNICEF right this month is:



Article -27 Right to a good standard of living.



Read Write Inc.

I would like to thank the 18 parents/carers who attended the RWI parent's/carers evening. I hope you found the information shared useful in relation to the new way

that reading is being taught in the school.

If you missed the session Mrs Moran has shared the powerpoint to your child's hwb account.



'Thank you, my child can now read to me'. Parent in Year 4



INSET

Due to the enforced school closure days to plan and prepare for Covid on the 4th and 5th January 2022, we have a cluster INSET day on

7th June 2022

Just a reminder that we are NOT in school on the 6th June 2022 either as this is a day off for the Queen's Jubilee.

The School Car Park

Please may I remind you that the school car park is for staff only.
You cannot park there to drop off and pick up pupils.
Only under specific circumstances sanctioned by the acting headteacher can you park in the school car park.

Dismissal

It has been brought to my attention that parents/carers feel that the car park is an unsafe place to dismiss year 4/5/6 from, in case hand breaks fail on staff cars and that movement of taxis and minibuses cause harm to pupils. Therefore, after the half-term break dismissal of these classes will be on the top/junior yard, using a similar zone system for each class as we already have in place.

Dates for your Diary

Parent's/Carers Evening The Curriculum for Wales 20^{th} Jun 5pm School Hall Crucial Crew Year 6 - 27^{th} Jun 22

Relationships and Sexuality Education Briefing 28th Jun 3.30-4.00 pm School Hall School Reports - 18th July 22

A big, huge thank you to Ella and Evan Smiths Mum and Dad for making us 8 sanded, lined and painted planters out of wooden pallets and to Wall Colmonoy

Ltd. for donating £250 for plants and soil.

We are so grateful!!

ing us 8 olmonoy

Year 6 Swimming The Year 6 class thoroughly

enjoyed the swimming sessions. Their behaviour was impeccable. Thank you to all the pool staff for your help and support over the 2

weeks, it was much appreciated.
Everyone enjoyed a chippy from
Charlos on the last day too,
including the staff!!

Rugby Fever!!

The Ospreys have visited the school to work with the Year 6 class and develop rugby skills over the last few weeks. We even had a Teams meeting with members of the Ospreys team which gave the pupils an opportunity to ask questions and get to know the players more.

Well done to our Year 6 Rugby players who took part in a Rugby Tournament at Ystradgynlais, you did us proud and showed great team spirit and sportsmanship.

New Teacher

I would like to welcome Miss Elisha Flack to our School

Miss Flack is currently teaching in Year 1 and I wish her all the best for the future at Alltwen.

If you have any concerns about your child's safety, please come and speak to us. Safeguarding information is also available on the website, if needed. Thank you, Mrs

Herbert

Netball News!!

Our Year 6 Netball Team did extremely well in the netball tournament at Cwmtawe this week.

Well Done All !!